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Spillway ATV area closed Veterans Day weekend 
 
New Orleans—The ATV recreation area in the Bonnet Carré Spillway at  

Norco will be closed the weekend of Nov. 11 – 13 for trail repairs. 

 The South Louisiana Trailblazer ATV Club will be repairing trails 

and tracks over the three days as part of its operating-maintenance 

partnership with the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers.   

The closure will help expedite needed maintenance work and 

reduce the likelihood of future closures.  Questions can be directed to 

Corps Park Ranger Greg Malon, at 985-764-0126. 

 The New Orleans District Recreation Web page will contain status 

information, at http://www.mvn.usace.army.mil. Click Recreation, then 

Bonnet Carré Spillway. 

The ATV club is a volunteer organization that welcomes new 

members.  Visit their Web site at: http://www.sltrailblazers.org. 
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